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Watch Now: RMA Webinar for Local Governments 

The LOC, in partnership with the Association of Oregon Counties, the 

Oregon Refuse & Recycling Association, and the Oregon Department of 

Environmental Quality (DEQ), has produced a video of a recent webinar on 

the Recycling Modernization Act (RMA). 

The webinar includes a DEQ presentation focused on local government’s 

unique role in implementing Oregon’s new recycling system, including new 

obligations, new funding, and opportunities to engage.   

The video and presentation slides are now available on the DEQ’s website. 

An FAQ will be posted soon as well. 

Watch the webinar here. 

Contact: Michael Martin, Lobbyist -  mmartin@orcities.org 
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